
REPORT ON

VIDYADHAN

On October 29, the Aksharabhyas Program, in collaboration
with the Paritantra Club, organized an annual event titled
'Vidyadhan: The Book Donation Drive' aimed at supporting
underprivileged students in nearby Zilla Parishad High
Schools (ZPHS). The initiative, rooted in the commitment to
education and empowerment, sought to provide essential
academic resources to students who may lack access to
necessary study materials. This report provides an overview
of the event proceedings, speeches, and outcomes.
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The event commenced promptly at 11:00 AM, with all
participating students assembling by 11:10 AM. It
began with a solemn prayer, fostering a sense of unity
and purpose among attendees.
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Following the prayer, the organizers provided an overview of the event, highlighting the annual nature of
'Vidyadhan: The Book Donation Drive' and its objective to contribute positively to the educational journeys of
students in need. The Aksharabhyas Program and the Paritantra Club expressed deep gratitude towards the
University for its continuous support in facilitating this impactful initiative.

Notable faculty members in attendance included Dr. Vijaya Lakshmi, Dr. Rohini and Dr. Anjana Matta, among
others were welcomed with respect and invited to share their thoughts, hoping to inspire and motivate the
assembled students. Each faculty member’s presence underscored the institution's commitment to community
service and educational outreach.

Dr. S. Vijaya Lakshmi, the Registrar of , began her speech by reminiscing about her childhood and schooling
experiences in her native village. Her speech conveyed a sense of connection and empathy, inspiring the
students by highlighting the importance of perseverance and education. She expressed her happiness in seeing
the enthusiasm of the young students gathered at the event and shared a warm assurance that she would offer
her support to help meet their educational needs.

Following the inspiring speeches, the members of the Aksharabhyas
Program, Paritantra Club, and faculty began distributing books and
snacks to the students. This segment of the event fostered a lively
atmosphere, as faculty and club members engaged with students
individually, taking time to converse and share encouragement. The
students’ excitement was palpable as they received books that
would aid them in their studies, and they openly expressed their
gratitude. This interaction not only created a warm, supportive
environment but also strengthened the bond between the university
representatives and the students.

The 'Vidyadhan: The Book Donation Drive' proved to be a significant
effort in fostering an environment of academic encouragement and
support for underprivileged students. By reinforcing the values of
collaboration and community engagement, this event has not only
provided essential educational resources but also strengthened the
bridge between students and faculty. The Aksharabhyas Program
and Paritantra Club remain dedicated to continuing this drive
annually, aiming to uplift and empower more students each year.
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